
January 31, 2022 Town Administrator Update: 

 

Our first cyber security awareness training has begun, with each account holder has been given a 

preliminary assessment test to see what our current awareness level is. Next will be an 

assignment and some random phishing tests. 

 

Phil and I have met with our new MEMA representative, Chris Marsden, who is extremely 

helpful in providing us with information and next steps to updating our emergency operations 

protocols. 

 

I have already had feedback on the new Conway Currents column, with a suggestion that the 

town use Facebook and/or Twitter to alert residents when there are issues at the transfer station. 


